
 
 

 
 

   F eCRA              Federation of Cambridge Residents’ Associations 

	
																												FeCRA	Committee	welcome	you	to	their	2018	EVENT	
	
																																							ANNUAL	GENERAL	MEETING	2018	
Talk	by	George	Ferguson,	first	elected	Mayor	of	Bristol,	City	visionary	&	former	RIBA	President	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Date:	Friday,	April	20	Time:	18:30	to	20:30	hrs	
Venue:	Perse	School,	Hills	Road,	Cambridge	CB2	8QF	
	

~	Enjoy	a	drink	and	networking	before	and	after	~	
	
Programme	&	Agenda	
18:30-19:00	–	Reception-wine/soft	drinks	&	nibbles	
19:00-19:30	AGM:		 Chair’s	welcome	
	 	 	 Minutes	of	last	AGM	and	matters	arising	
	 	 	 Accounts		
	 	 	 Election	of	Officers		
																																					Chair’s	report	
		 	 	
19:30-20:00	George	Ferguson	First	elected	architect	Mayor	of	Bristol,	entrepreneur	&	city	
visionary	will	give	a	talk	on	‘Making	a	Green	City’		-	
20:00-20:30	Panel	Discussion	‘How	can	Cambridge	grow	in	a	way	that	will	make	it	a	
Green	City?’	

Panel	members	will	address	the	issues	followed	by	a	Q	&	A	session	from	the	floor	
chaired	by	Jean	Glasberg,	FeCRA	Committee,	former	Councillor	&	RA	Chair	
	
Tony	Eva	–	Earth	Scientist	&	Instigator	of	Cambridge	Climate	Lecture	Series	
George	Ferguson	–	Former	Mayor,	architect,	city	visionary	&	entrepreneur	
Stephen	Kelly	–		Joint	Director	of	Planning	&	Economic	Development,	Greater	
Cambridge	
James	Littlewood	–	Chief	Executive	of	environmental	charity	Cambridge,	Past	
Present	and	Future	
John	Preston	–	Former	Cambridge	City	Council	Historic	Environment	&	Conservation	
Manager	&	now	Heritage	Chair	of	the	Sustainable	Traditional	Buildings	Alliance		
Professor	Wendy	Pullan	–	Dept	of	Architecture,	University	of	Cambridge		

	
(20:30-20:50)	Drinks	and	networking	 	
	
Residents’	Associations	only	may	vote	at	the	AGM.	All	are	very	welcome	to	attend	the	
AGM,	or	arrive	later	for	the	talk	and	discussion,	as	they	wish.		
RSVP:	If	you	would	like	to	attend	please	contact	us	on	wendy.blythe.fecra@gmail.com	
giving	your	name	and	affiliation	(RA	or	area)	as	this	helps	us	with	the	arrangements.		
Please	note:	suggested	minimum	£5	donations	will	be	invited	at	the	door	towards	the	
costs	of	the	event.		
We	thank	you	for	all	your	support	over	the	last	year	and	welcome	new	joiners.	
	


